
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I1 – J4 You’re all invited to the ball! 

 

I am delighted to inform you that we have arranged a trip for all our pupils in I1 to J4 to see Cinderella 

on Thursday 15 December 2022 at The Lowther Pavilion Theatre, Lytham Saint Annes.  

 

With one charming Prince, two Ugly Sisters and a huge sprinkling of Fairy Godmother magic, we will 

visit The Lowther to find out if the glass slipper fits, and if Cinderella will make it to the ball and back 

again before midnight in this classic rags to riches tale that proves that dreams really do come true. 

Featuring breath-taking special effects, spectacular scenery and sparkling costumes, along with plenty 

of traditional pantomime mayhem, laughter and chances for us to join in the fun. 

 

The primary aim of this visit is to enjoy an outing together at the end of a very busy term; our pupils 

will be supervised by Mr Lewis with assistance from all of our Junior and Infant KGS staff. During the 

visit normal KGS rules will apply regarding acceptable conduct and behaviour, this includes wearing 

full smart school uniform. 

 

The coach will leave KGS at approximately 12.00 pm and we expect to return to KGS at approximately 

3.30 pm. We have arranged for our pupils to have a packed lunch prior to departure on this day.  

 

The total cost of the trip including transport, theatre ticket and ice cream for the interval is £22 per child. 

I would be grateful if could please complete the Reply Slip below and return it to the School Office by 

Monday 5 December.  

 

Please make payment to the School accounts department – Natwest Bank, Account Name: Kirkham 

Grammar School, Sort Code: 01-04-84, Account Number: 74800841, Reference: Child’s first 

initial/surname/KGJS Panto no later than Monday 5 December. If your child is unable to attend the 

pantomime due to foreseen absence, then please indicate below.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs K O’Donoghue 

Headmistress 

 

REPLY SLIP FOR SCHOOL TRIP TO THE LOWTHER PAVILION – 15 DECEMBER 2022 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________Class: __________________  

                                            

 My child will be able to take part in the trip to watch Cinderella on 15 December and I 

have transferred £22 to Kirkham Grammar School. 

 

 My child is unable to take part in the trip on 15 December due to a planned absence. 

 

 

Signature of Parent _________________________________________  

 
Date ________________________ 


